H-1 CORRESPONDENCE - Elvira Robles

From: Elvira Robles [mailto:elvira.r@westlandreg.com]
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 3:52 PM

To: CityClerk

Subject: Alley Vacation at 520 W. Willow, Long Beach 90806

| am totally in favor of the alley being closed off at 520 W. Willow St. in Long Beach, CA 90806. My
personal experience has been that when stepping out of the office there is no way of knowing a car
is coming by so fast through this alley being that it is so close to the curve when you step out the
office you sometimes just feel & see a car suddenly fly bye. | find that this alley puts all of our
employees as well as customers with children by their side all at risk of getting hit by a car, especially
when | see people talking on the phone or with someone else beside them and they may be
distracted for a second when walking off the side walk not expecting a car to drive by so fast at this
alley.

Truly,
Elvira Robes
(310)639-7130 Ext. 322
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